
Our Lovely Learning! 

Have a lovely weekend and try to practise your lines!  

 

Love, The Year Two Team 

Friday 24th November 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

English: 
 

This week in English we have started a new topic – Information books. We began 

by looking at pets and in particular dogs and cats. We will be remembering the 

features of non-fiction books, things like index, contents, glossary, captions and 

illustrations. We have written our own story trying to use the suffix –ing. 

We will be producing our own information books to show off what we have 

learned.  

 

Maths:          

Statistics continued this week and we have been able to explore the theme of ‘All 

different, all equal’ from anti bullying week. We chose a question we wanted to 

investigate; selected categories for the answers; carried out a survey across 

Year 2 before producing graphs to show our findings. Finally, we discussed what 

we found and asked questions of other children about their graphs. Next week 

we will be moving on to the exciting area of multiplication.  

 

Topic:     

We had a fascinating day on 

Tuesday looking at different 

mechanisms where we found out 

about levers, sliders and wheels 

before using each one to create a 

moving picture to illustrate a 

traditional tale. 

 

 

 

 

 

Computing:  

During the INSET day on Monday the 

teachers attended a training course 

to find out how to use our new 

Chrome Books to their best effect to 

support all curriculum areas. We are 

all looking forward to whole class 

computing activities next week. 
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